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May 18, 2022

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools Concerned

MEETING OF FILIPINO COORDINATORS
Please be informed that there will be an online meeting of Filipino Coordinators on May

24-25, 2022, at 9:00 A.M via Microsoft Teams. The link will be sent on the day of the meeting
through the Public Schools District Supervisor and Filipino coordinator’s group chat.

Date Time Activity Participants

May 24, 2022 | 9:00-11:30 A.M | District Filipino Coordinator’s Meeting District Filipino
Coordinators

May 25, 2022 | 9:00-11:30 A.M | Secondary Filipino Coordinator’s School Filipino
Meeting Coordinators/ Filipino
Department Head

Immediate dissemination of this ADVISORY is desired.

SALVADOR O. OCHAVO, JR. EdD,CESO V
Sehools Division Superintendent
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